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Westbound I-94 Lanes in Bismarck Temporary Closed 

 
NARRATIVE: The westbound lanes of I-94 between Bismarck and Mandan are closed due to 
a multi-vehicle crash on the Grant Marsh Bridge. Motorists are being re-routed to Main 
Avenue or Expressway. 
 
Please avoid the area while the crash is being cleared, which may take several hours. 
 
Updates will be posted to our social media sites. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information:  Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447 
 
Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted to the NDHP website: 

https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news                                                                                                                                                   
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